
Submitter: Shantel Schroeder 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2960 

I am writing today in OPPOSITION to HB 2960.  With plastics being bad for our 

landfills, it seems silly to prohibit plastic conversation.  We need alternative ways to 

reuse plastic to try to keep as much out of our landfills as possible.  Not to mention 

there is a real economic advantage to Oregon to allowing these facilities.  They are 

solid, good paying jobs and brings revenue to the State.  I urge a NO vote on this.  


